COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Wokingham, Berks.

20th August, 1940.
- Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 15th instant relative to
the rentwsl of the syifadsr jheket of the port
auxiliary engine of the motorship "MORVIKEN",
and have placed the case before the Committee

The Committee have carefully noted
your remarks, and in the circumstances they
have deferred comsideration of the case ;&r a
short time, pending the recelipt of further
information from you, &8s to the renewal of the
cylinder jacket in question. '

1 am, Dear Sirs,

e ond S Regis‘ter;'
~Foundahon |




